Adjunct Faculty Committee Minutes
November 16, 2006

Don Zumwalt and Dorothy K. Moore, Co-chairs

Present: Don Zumwalt, Dorothy Moore, Lisa Costa-Campbell, Joy Redfern

Absent: Cynthia Delaney, Tom Broadway, Greg Molyneux, Jo Dean

I.  
Adjunct Faculty Workroom:

Joy Redfern reported that 94 adjunct faculty had signed into the adjunct faculty workroom between October 17th and November 16th.  She will continue to keep track of the sign-in sheet and eventually analyze the extent to which each department of adjuncts is utilizing the space.

II.
Adjunct Faculty Evaluations:

The announcement was made that the evaluations, now passed, are in the hands of the department chairs who are responsible for organizing the observations.  Dorothy is waiting to learn more about what evaluations are available for online courses.

III.
Adjunct Faculty Webpage

The webpage is outdated.  Dorothy reported that Wanell and Walt Fisk will work together to update it according to our input.  In the meantime, Don, Dorothy, Lisa and Joy divvied up the different links to explore and report on next month.  We will need to decide which links need updating.  Dorothy also e-mailed Cynthia, Tom, Greg, and Jo to help with this so that each link is being examined by two sets of eyes.

IV.
Miscellaneous:

Lisa reports things seem to be going well for the adjuncts in Winnemucca…Don shared with Lisa what we learned last time about the large number of adjunct faculty at GBC: 172 adjuncts compared to 59 full-time faculty, according to the Fall 2006 Pocket Facts.

Next meeting:  Thursday, December 7, 2006  1:00 – 2:00 pm

